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Juliette Rezzato

From: joya tarantino <spirallove13@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 9, 2025 4:47 PM
To: Board Of Supervisors; COB Staff; Justin Cummings; Trina Barton; Andy Schiffrin; Sandy 

Brown; Jamie Sehorn; Manu Koenig; Felipe Hernandez; Ramon Gomez; Maria Orozco; 
Rae Spencer-Hill; Fifth District; Monica Martinez; Megan Renfrew; Jesseka Rodriguez; 
Kimberly De Serpa; Maureen McCarty; Regina Kelbert

Subject: Agenda Item 10- DENY THE TOWER!

****CAUTION:This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links 
from unknown senders or unexpected email.**** 

Dear Santa Cruz County Supervisors, 
I am writing to urge you to DENY the proposed cell tower installation on Summit Drive. 
 
Mounting scientific evidence and community concern highlight the need for caution regarding the 
placement of wireless infrastructure, especially near homes, schools, and playgrounds. The long-term 
effects of this radiation are not fully understood, and it is simply not right to impose this risk on our 
most vulnerable residents when viable alternatives exist. 
There is no demonstrated coverage gap in this area, and the alternative site at Patrick Road would not 
place this burden directly on families with small children. 
We ask you to prioritize the well-being of your constituents. Please stand with us and deny this cell 
tower proposal. 
 
Thank you for your leadership and for listening to the voices of your community. 
Sincerely, 
Nicole Tarantino 
Bonny Doon Resident 


